
Massachusetts Live Sea Scallop Recall Notice  
January 9, 2024 

 

INTERSHELL INTERNATIONAL CORP (MA 7802 SP) in Gloucester has ini�ated a 
recall of whole, live sea scallops that were received from an unlicensed harvester 
and allegedly harvested from a prohibited area in MA.  The recalled product was 
shipped to shellfish dealers in IL, MA, NJ, NY, and PA.  INTERSHELL dealer tags 
indicate the sea scallops were shipped whole, live on 12/27/23, 12/28/23, 
12/29/23, or 1/2/24.  The dealer tags iden�fy product as “Live Scallops” and 
indicate harvest dates of 12/26/23, 12/27/23, or 1/1/24 with the harvest area 
iden�fied as “FED 514.”  A distribu�on list has been provided to the U.S. Food and 
Drug Administra�on.   

Please contact Eric Hickey, at the MA Department of Public Health’s Food 
Protec�on Program, eric.hickey@mass.gov  or 617-429-2722, if you have any 
ques�ons or require further informa�on. 
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